
 

 

DC/LL 13.03.18 

Food Technology  

Dear Year 3/4 Parents/Carers,  
 

Next Monday, 19th March 2018, as part of our Food Technology, we will be tasting and 

evaluating a range of different breads. If your child has any allergies, please can you leave 

a note for the Year 3/4 team at the school office. 

 

On Wednesday 21st March 2018 the children will be making and evaluating their own 

designed sandwiches. Each child will bring home a list of ingredients by Wednesday 14th March and 

we would be really grateful if you could provide the ingredients for their designs on the 21st March. If 

you have a small cool bag that you could send in that day we would appreciate it. 

 

Finally, we would like to say thank you for continued support this year. 

 

Best wishes, Year 3/4 Team - D. Craddock, S. Waite, V. Nyland and L. Emecz  
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